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As we drove around the island last week, we were amazed by the beauty but as you look beyond the 
picturesque mountains to one side and the ocean on the other side, our thoughts go to the lost souls of this 

island. Marketers talk about this being paradise on earth, but some of the people here are hurting, addicted to 
drugs, from broken homes and this is why the Lord has brought us here to reach them for such a time as this. 

 
With your support and prayers, we would never have ever been able to come, so on behalf of myself, my family 

and the church here, we just want to say once again, we love and appreciate you all! 
 

Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 
Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

Meet some of the folks who bless us and the work here! 
 

This is Lito, who owns the restaurant and allows us to use it on Sunday mornings to 
hold our weekly services. It has been such a blessing. He arrived forty years ago 
here in Tahiti and married a Tahitian Chinese lady. They adopted and raised two 

children. Many times, when he sees and greets my wife, he says Hallelujah is here! 
He also contributes to our weekly fellowship meals after church. Pray with us that the 

Lord continue to bless him, his family and his business. 
 

On the far-right picture is Dum-Dum. He blesses us with many fruits weekly when we 
pick him up for services. He arrived also, over 40 years ago and married a Tahitian 
lady. She has since passed but he has children and grandchildren here. He always 

brings a bottle of Coke Zero for me every Sunday to enjoy! 

Congratulations to our 
son, Christopher on his 
engagement to Abira! 

We celebrated our 
 
 

June 27! 

The Island of Tahiti has a 
population of over 190,000 
people. Pray for this island. 


